
Year11/jr 

9 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
During the course of the year, a committee of Year 11 students have been working hard to put 
together a Leavers’ Yearbook to serve as a memento of the five years here at Wildern School. I 
am pleased to announce that these Yearbooks are now available to order.  
 
Leavers’ Yearbooks will be professionally printed and bound in a hard back cover. They will cost 
£17.00 and will be available to all Year 11 students.  If you wish to order one, there are a range 
of possible payment methods. Our preferred payment method is ParentPay, where payment can 
be made securely by credit or debit card via the website www.parentpay.com using your parent 
login.  
 
Alternatively, payment can be made by cash or cheque. All cheques need to be made payable to 
‘Wildern School’ and need to have the student’s name and ‘Yearbook’ written on the back. Please 
complete the slip below and return it to the Finance Office via the red post box outside Resources.  
 
The deadline for the Yearbook order is Friday 13 May 2022. Due to the size of the order, no 
additional numbers can be taken after this date. Please note that your order is non-exchangeable 
or refundable.  
 
Yearbooks will be available for collection on signing off day when all examinations have been 
completed.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs E Fearon 
Director of Progress and Achievement – Year 11 
 

Any cash or cheque orders need to be placed in an envelope and put in the red post box 
outside Resources by Friday 13 May 2022 
 
 
Student Name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ____________ 
 
I wish to purchase a Leavers’ Yearbook and have paid via ParentPay/enclose a cheque/cash 
for £17.00. (delete as appropriate) Please make cheques payable to Wildern School.  
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________    Date: __________ 


